
 
From: Joseph Hafner <JAHafner@jonesboro.org>  
Sent: Monday, August 30, 2021 4:00 PM 
To: City Clerk <CityClerk@jonesboro.org> 
Subject: Fwd: BID District Support 
 
Joe Hafner 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Tracy McAllister Owens <therecoveryroomjonesboro@gmail.com> 
Date: August 30, 2021 at 3:57:04 PM CDT 
To: Brian Emison <BEmison@jonesboro.org>, Ann Williams <AWilliams@jonesboro.org>, 
John Street <JStreet@jonesboro.org>, David McClain <DMcClain@jonesboro.org>, Charles 
Coleman <CColeman@jonesboro.org>, "Larry J. Bryant" <LBryant@jonesboro.org>, Joseph 
Hafner <JAHafner@jonesboro.org> 
Subject: BID District Support 

 
Good afternoon, respected Council, 
We are writing in full support of the proposal of an ordinance for the Downtown 
Business District to approve an assessment of 2ml.  As owners of multiple properties within the 
district we see the value such a levy could have on the continued improvement of the downtown 
corridor. We know that a healthy, vibrant historic downtown brings great value to economic 
growth and quality of life for any city. Jonesboro is blessed to have a growing downtown. We 
know that together we can achieve more than we can singularly. 
 
We ask that you consider and approve this ordinance. 
Respectfully, 
Ben Owens, Jr. MD 
Tracy Owens, EdD 
 
--  
The Recovery Room Restaurant 
223 S. Main 
Jonesboro, Ar 
870-520-6006 
 
Correspondence Address:  
2400 Paula Drive 
Jonesboro, Ar 
72404 
From: Joseph Hafner <JAHafner@jonesboro.org>  
Sent: Monday, August 30, 2021 4:00 PM 
To: City Clerk <CityClerk@jonesboro.org> 
Subject: Fwd: Downtown 
 



Joe Hafner 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Joseph Hafner <JAHafner@jonesboro.org> 
Date: August 30, 2021 at 3:51:01 PM CDT 
To: Laura Pickens <lpickens@sbrmc.org> 
Subject: Re: Downtown 

 Laura,  
 
Thanks for the email. I think it will be a good thing.  
 
Regards, 
Joe Hafner 

 
On Aug 30, 2021, at 3:27 PM, Laura Pickens <lpickens@sbrmc.org> wrote:  

Hi Joe, 

Hope you are having a great start to your week. 

I have been on the Downtown Jonesboro Alliance for several years and would appreciate your 
support of the Downtown Business Improvement District’s request to apply a 2 mil assessment 
of property inside the district’s boundaries.  

This assessment will be reinvested in the district to improve downtown and add to the amenities 
available to the residents and visitors of our community.  

Please help us continue to make downtown Jonesboro a great place to eat, shop, and live! 

We would love to have your support. 

See you soon, 
Laura 

Laura Pickens 
Vice President Marketing/PR 
St. Bernards Healthcare 
225 East Washington Avenue 
Jonesboro, AR  72401 
Cell  (870) 680.2632 
Phone (870) 207.7305 

 

 


